CITY OF PLYMOUTH
Seasonal Weight Restrictions

Spring restrictions in Plymouth are 5 tons per axle and
apply to all city streets

The City of Plymouth follows the seasonal weight restrictions dates determined by the
MN Department of Transportation. The dates are posted each year on their website at:
http://dotapp7.dot.state.mn.us/research/seasonal load limits/sllindex.asp

Dates are in effect until MnDOT removes the spring load restrictions (max of 60 days).
Exempt vehicles include School Buses, Garbage Trucks and Milk Trucks.

Permits are rarely issued and are for emergency circumstances only. Contact
Engineering at 763-509-5500 for information.

Exemptions will not be given for paved roads: Troy Lane South of 56™ Avenue (5 tons
per axle year round).

All city streets have a weight restriction of 7 tons per axle the rest of the year, unless
posted (Troy Lane and private streets).

For Hennepin County road restrictions call 612-596-0339.
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